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11 November 2021 


COLPAI Project – Works to the scaffold on Basterfield Service Road 

Dear Neighbour

We are writing to notify you of works, which are due to be undertaken to the scaffold on Basterfield Service Road. 
The works will be taking place on Thursday 11 November 2021.
ISG will require access to Basterfield Service Road in order to clean the scaffold that cantilevers above the Basterfield Service Road. 
ISG will install pedestrian barriers on Basterfield Service Road. The barriers can be moved where necessary to allow vehicular access. An ISG traffic marshal will be present for the duration of the works.

If you have any questions regarding the COLPAI Project scheduled works, please do not hesitate to contact us on the details below.

Best wishes

COLPAI Project Team



www.colpai-project.co.uk | info@colpai-project.co.uk | 0800 772 0475
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